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MEDIA ADVISORY

LIMITED SERVICES DUE TO GAME TRAFFIC ON THURSDAY

Blythewood, SC -  August 25, 2014 - The South Carolina Department of Motor Vehicles' Columbia office 
located at 1630 Shop Road will offer limited services on Thursday, August 28, 2014 due to traffic changes for 
the University of South Carolina football game.

To prepare for the game, law enforcement will reverse traffic on Shop Road limiting access to the DMV 
office and road test routes in the area; therefore, DMV will stop accepting road test applicants at 12:00 p.m.

Due to the anticipated heavy traffic in the area, customers seeking service are encouraged to visit other 
DMV offices located at 228 O'Neil Court in Columbia, 10311 Wilson Boulevard in Blythewood, 1016 
Broadstone Road in Irmo or 122 Park Street in Lexington.

For more information or online services, please visit the DMV website at www.scdmvonline.com.
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